
PRINCIPAL

01/01

Parents in
Partnership

FRIDAY, SEPT 27, 2024

updates and news

Our Parents in Partnership session this
week focused on healthy eating and a
healthy lifestyle and was full of helpful
insights and information thanks to our
resident expert school nurse Ms Sinisha
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SAIFUDDEEN KUMBOL
MOIDEEN

ADMIN MANAGER

ABDULLAH ASEEF
MOHAMMED
MANAGER

MOHAMMED ASHIQ
RAFI
PRO

ARIF ZAMAN
TARNSPORT INCHARGE

WE HAVE A FABULOUS FOUNDING TEAM - PLEASE SEE BELOW FOR INTRODUCTIONS TO
SOME OF OUR AMAZING ADMIN STAFF HERE AT SPRINGFIELD INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL
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MOHAMMED ABRAR
ALI

IT INCHARGE

IBRAHIM THALEKUNNU
HARIS

ACCOUNTANT

UMMARUL FAROOK
ANEKAL EBRAHIM

HUMAN RESOURCES
MUHAMMED FALAH
CAMPUS INCHARGE
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HEBA EL-GAZZAR
REGISTRAR

AHLAM GHASSEM
LATIFI

RECEPTIONIST

NIZMA NASREEN

PRINCIPAL SECRETARY



WE HAD A FANTASTIC TIME CELEBRATING THE EUROPEAN DAY OF LANGUAGES AT OUR
SCHOOL ON THURSDAY-26TH SEP 2024! STUDENTS DONNED COLORFUL OUTFITS

REPRESENTING THE HUES OF THE EUROPEAN FLAG, CREATING A BEAUTIFUL DISPLAY OF
UNITY AND DIVERSITY.

THE DAY WAS PACKED WITH EXCITING COMPETITIONS AND ACTIVITIES THAT ENCOURAGED
STUDENTS TO EXPLORE AND APPRECIATE VARIOUS LANGUAGES AND CULTURES. IT WAS

HEARTWARMING TO SEE EVERYONE ENJOYING THEMSELVES WHILE LEARNING ABOUT
DIFFERENT CULTURES.

A BIG THANK YOU TO ALL THE TEACHERS AND STUDENTS WHO MADE THIS CELEBRATION A
SUCCESS! LET’S CONTINUE TO EMBRACE AND APPRECIATE THE LANGUAGES THAT BRING US

TOGETHER.

 CELEBRATING THE EUROPEAN DAY LANGUAGES



IN OUR WEEKLY CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY WE ACKNOWLEDGED MORE OF OUR
WONDERFUL STUDENTS:

AND MS ELLA'S YEAR 3 CLASS PERFORMED A FABULOUS RENDITION OF THEIR SCHOOL
SONG:

Dorra in Year 2
Aisha in Year 3
Hamdan Mohammad Rashed in Year 6
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Next week we would like to dedicate our Parents in
Partnership session to discussions around creating a

Parents' Association. We know how lucky we are to
have incredibly supportive parents and would like to

formalise our relationship a little by nurturing and
harvesting the good will that is palpable within our

school community.

Please do join us as all parents will automatically be
members of the Parents Association by definition.

We would like to speak to you about what celebrations
you would like to have during the school year; how you

would like to get involved to support our young
learners and how you would like to develop the special

bond we have with our founding families.

All ideas and suggestions are welcome.




